## Manor Primary School

Newsletter Spring 4





This years Red Nose Day is on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March and to celebrate our Pupil Leaders want to hold a Mad Hair and own clothes day.

In order to support this very worth while charity we are asking for a donation of £1, all money raised with go to Comic Relief to support all their amazing work!

We are looking to add a little excitement and laughter during the day look out for our Pupil Leaders letter!

School Photographer



For children who had their photographs in school before half term, parents can order online for delivery to school until Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> March. Parents can still order after this date but orders will be posted home

For children who were absent, our photographer will be back in school on Monday 20<sup>th</sup> March to take their individual and sibling photographs.



We will be holding a Preloved Uniform sale on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> March at 2.30pm and the end of the school day.

Uniform will be available to buy in the main entrance of the school. We are asking for donations of 50p for polo shirts and £I for jumpers.

We look forward to seeing parents and carers on Friday.



This is our last week of Extra Curricular clubs. The children have thoroughly enjoyed taking part in a range of learning clubs this term and every hour that they have spent at a club will go towards their Children's University hours.

We will be holding our Children's University Graduation for children who have gained more that 100 hours of extra-curricular learning in the summer term.

More details will be sent to parents and carers about children graduating in the summer term

